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Dear Student-Athletes,  
   

I realize that the postponement of spring sports is a great disappointment to all 
of you.  I was ready, prepared and excited for this upcoming season.  After seeing 
many of you participate in our athletic program since seventh grade, it is at this time of 
the year when I am proudest and excited for our seniors to have their final experience 
as a Blue Devil student-athlete.  All of your experiences up until these unprecedented 
times should mean more to you then ever.  I urge you to be resilient and hopeful.       
 

I am keeping in close touch with Section XI, the governing body of Suffolk 
County Athletics, and referring to the guidance of the New York State Public High 
School Athletic Association.  As you are already aware, Section XI schools will not 
conduct practices until further notice.   

     
As I receive further communications from Section XI, NYSPHSAA and  

Superintendent Jim Polansky, I will keep all of you updated through the HUFSD social 
media platforms.  Please stay healthy and take care of each other.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Georgia D. McCarthy 
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